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We Are Thankful for You!
As the year starts to come to a close, we reflect on 
all we are grateful for throughout the year. We are 
thankful for the warmth and support provided by 
the many Meals On Wheels Delaware volunteers, 
donors, sponsors and many friends. 
We are thankful to the reliable Meals On Wheels 
programs who never missed a weekday. They 

To learn more, visit: smile.amazon.com/ch/51-0355145

As you shop on Amazon through the holiday 
season remember Meals On Wheels Delaware! 
Through Amazon Smile, each of your purchases 
can help benefit a local charity like us. 

were out delivering meals and warm smiles to 
thousands of seniors in Delaware. 

We hope your holidays are spent making memories 
with loved ones and are filled with joy. 
Meals On Wheels Delaware wishes everyone a 
Happy Thanksgiving and holiday season!



2022 Events In Review
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Together we can end senior hunger.

In 2022 we sure had fun, and raised a lot of funds 
for Delaware’s seniors! 

It started on April 2nd with our Cellar Masters’ 
Wine Auction and ended the month with our 
Celebrity Chefs’ Brunch! Both events were 
welcomed by our many sponsors, and patrons 
and new and old friends. 

We headed into fall with the Grilling and Chilling 
in September, along with Stock up for Seniors, 
and rolled into October with the Beach Brunch 
and the Ultimate Tailgate! You came out and 
tasted great food samples and delighted with our 

cocktails and specialty drinks, and let’s not forget 
the wine.
We take this time to give thanks to our many 
Sponsors who year after year, help us with our 
mission. We take this time to give thanks to our 
attendees, who participate and enjoyed the 
events.

This is when we reflect on a busy 2022 and 
THANK everyone for helping us be there for our 
seniors!

Our Board, staff and seniors in Delaware thank 
you!  Bring on 2023!


